

One Good Turn

Coulee Region Woodturners



Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners

December 29 2010

Www.crwoodturner.com

Volume 10, Issue 12.75

C. R. W. Special Edition Coulee Region Woodturners Elections



Special Thanks

Bill Gautsch

A New Year and 10th Anniversary of Coulee Region Woodturners.



Duane Hill



Mike Hendersen

New officers and Technical Advisors

CRW Mission Statement: To promote, to educate, and to inspire ourselves and others in the fine art of turned wood.

CRW Officers



President
Jim Frank
608-781-8092

jhfbear@centurytel.net



Vice President

Bob Patros

608-788-6839

rjpatros@gundluth.org



Secretary, & Newsletter Phil Miller 608-792-1497

pmiller010@centurytel.net



<u>Treasurer</u> <u>Gary Friemann</u> 507-498-5692

gfriemann@merchantbank.com

Technical Advisors



Program Director
Paul Woelper
507-895-1036

pswoelper@aol.com



Webmaster
Ken Grunke
608-625-2412

kengrunke@gmail.com



Tool Czar
Clyde Cassell
608-654-5727

dovetailfarm@yahoo.com



<u>Librarian</u>

<u>Jack Fitzpakrick</u>
608-781-8167

jcfitz@charter.net



Assistant Librarian
Paul Schumacher
507-452-2482

pschumacher@winona.edu

CRW Club Mentors

All areas of turning and finishing. Duane Hill Onalaska, WI. 608-783-0883 dlh@dairynet.com
Experimental techniques, tool making, and metalworking. Ken Grunke La Farge, WI. 608-625-2412
kengrunke@gmail.com

Boxes & surface enhancement. Pam Reilly Elgin, MN. 507-876-1195 gpreilly@embarqmail.com

Fundamentals. Bob Patros La Crosse, WI. 608-788-6839 ripatros@gundluth.org

Fundamentals. Shannon Storkel Tomah, WI. 608-374-2242 stork1@centurytel.net

Spindle turning. John Fisher Holmen, WI. 608-526-4692 minnow1974@charter.net

As newly elected CRW Club President it is my pleasure to thank Bill Gautsch Mike Hendersen, and Duane Hill for their long service with CRW, both as past Presidents, Secretary and Program Chairman. It has been an important task that we all have benefited from and will provide us (the new officers), with a base line to better serve and grow CRW.

As past Vice-President I have watched the club officers do their jobs and have had the opportunity to substitute for the President doing different jobs in their absence. As past Librarian and past Photographer I have enjoyed those positions immensely.

As a memento to Duane, Bill, and Mike's past good works, I provide this montage of photos as remembrance of their leadership and their dedication to CRW.

A Sincere Thank You

Jim Frank



Chain Sawen at Bills Nice Burls.







Nice looking Craft Mike



This look Great Mike send a finished picture.









And the photographer gets in a picture



CRW At B & B Studio for a day in the sun.





Bill doing the gallery taking time with the piece, thank you Bill for a job well done.









Duane Hill At A-Line and teaching at WWTC.

Coulee Region Woodturners Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners

Phil Miller / Editor 2831 Onalaska Ave. La Crosse, WI 54603

ACROSSE, W Phone: 608-792-1497

Email: pmiller010@centurytel.net

"A Turn For the Better"